
 

 

  
The Nottinghamshire County Council (Great North Road, Main Street, Manor House 
Farm Bridge road and Norwell Lane, Cromwell) (30 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Restricted 

Road and Speed Limit Order 2018 (3280) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make 
an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management 
Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of 
Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of 
which will be to roads in Cromwell in the District of Newark and Sherwood:- 
 
1. The following lengths of road shall become a restricted road  
 (with a speed limit of 30mph) 
 
 (i) Main Street/ Great North Road - from a point 360 metres south of   
  the centre line of the junction with Norwell Lane in a northerly   
  direction to a point 13 metres south of the centre line of the junction  
  with the Manor House Farm Bridge road. 
 (ii) Norwell Lane – from its junction with Main Street/Great North Road  
  in a westerly direction for a distance of 515 metres. 
 
2. The following length of road shall have a speed limit of 30mph 
 
 (i) Main Street/ Great North Road - from a point  13 metres south of   
  the centre line of the junction with the Manor House Farm Bridge   
  road in a northerly direction for a distance of 81 metres north of the  
  same point. 
 (ii) Manor House Farm Bridge road – from its junction with Main   
  Street/Great North Road in a north-easterly direction for a distance   
  of 28 metres (as measured along the south-eastern kerb line). 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected at the locations below or by visiting the County 
Councils website – consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
  
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, 

Nottingham NG2 7QP.  
 (b) Sutton on Trent Community Partnership Library, Main Street, Sutton-on-

Trent, Nottinghamshire, NG23 6PF 
 
The new 30mph speed limit will replace the current 40mph speed limit in Cromwell. The 
30mph speed limit is in keeping with other villages in Nottinghamshire and is the speed 
limit recommended by the Department of Transport. The lower speed limit is the most 
appropriate for a built up area. It is proposed to extend the 30mph speed limit at the 
northern end of the village. 
 
The Written objections (stating grounds and quoting ref. 3280) must be received by me by 
the 3rd day of August 2018. 
 
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall, West Bridgford  
Nottingham, NG2 7QP or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk  


